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Request Reference: 16171376
Date received: 20 January 2017
Date response sent: 14 February 2017
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, I request the local authority to provide me with the following information. I'd like this data for the current financial year and for 2009/10.
The number of designated statutory children's centres.
There are currently 2 designated children’s centres in Torbay and in 2009/2010 there were 7. 

It is important to note that there has been no reduction in delivery sites, the LA has changed to a hub and spoke model.
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